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CALIFORNIA ASSOCIATION FOR BILINGUAL EDUCATION
SAN DIEGO SOUTH COUNTY CHAPTER

ADMINISTRATOR INVITATION

Annual Mini Conference 2016
Inspiring Diversity through Multiple Voices

Saturday, November 5, 2016 -8:00 a.m. — 1:00 p.m.

Otay Ranch High School
1250 Olympic Parkway, Chula Vista, CA 91913

Dear Friends in Education,

We extend a personal invitation to join us at our annual mini-conference in San
Diego, South County on Saturday, November 5, 2016.

We expect over 300 conference participants from the Educational Community:
Teachers, parents, and other education staff members. Since your school
provides such vital resources for our English Learners, we would appreciate your
participation. We will have workshops on Common Core strategies for teachers
and parents. Please encourage your DAC/DLAC representative to attend.

Please visit our website to register: http://www.cabe65.org/event-registration/
If you will participating or have any questions, please contact the CABE Admin at

cabe650rg@gmail.com.

Sincerely,
CABE Board of Directors

San Diego South County CABE Chapter « PO BOX 120584 + Chula Vista, CA 91910
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California Assoclation for Bllingual Education

San Diego County Office of Education — Region IV
presents

Annual Mini-Conference
“Inspiring Diversity through Multiple Voices”

November 5, 2016
8:00a.m.-1:00 p.m.

Continental breakfast and lunch will be provided

Workshop Sessions on the following topics:

Increase Parent Engagement * Foster Professional Development
Narrow the Achievement Gap for ELL’s * Scaffolding for ELL’s

College is possible —AVID * Smarter Balanced Testing

CCSS Math for Parents * Comprehensive ELD Strategies
Recommended Use of LCFF Funds * Special Education

Best Practices for School-wide ELD & Newcomer

Otay Ranch High School
1250 Olympic Parkway
Chula Vista, CA 91913

Online Registration: http://www.cabe65.org/event-registration/
Registration Deadline: November 3, 2016
Registration Fee: $100.00

Methods of payment — Cash, credit cards and purchase orders mailed to cabe65org@gmail.com.

Registration is non-refundable for cancelations or no-shows, substitutes welcome.
ALL Proceeds support the CABE South County Student Scholarship Program

Additional Information contact - cabe65org@gmail.com

CABE South County — Chapter 65

Cabeb5org@gmail.com
www.cabeb5.org
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